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Dear  

 
On behalf of the Society for Vascular Surgery, I am pleased to invite you to attend the 2024 Vascular Annual 
Meeting, at McCormick Place West Building in Chicago, Illinois, USA, June 19-22, 2024. 
 
The Society for Vascular Surgery seeks to advance excellence and innovation in vascular health through education, 
advocacy, research, and public awareness. Founded in 1947, the Society currently has a membership of more than 
6,000 vascular professionals. Membership in the Society is widely recognized in the vascular community as a mark 
of professional achievement. The Vascular Annual Meeting is the premier education event in the vascular surgery 
arena. The educational program will consist of valuable scientific content for every member of the vascular care 
team. By attending this year’s VAM, you will elevate your career, network with peers, learn from experts and 
absorb the necessary education to improve your patient care. 
 
It is recommended that you bring this letter as well as your registration confirmation to your visa interview. If you 
need assistance applying for a visa or need to check on the status of a pending visa, please visit 
https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/us-visas.html. Please note that SVS is not able to contact an embassy or 
any government agency on your behalf. 
 
During your stay in the U.S., you will not be remunerated by SVS nor can you be engaged in any employment. You 
will be responsible for your own travel expenses that include airfare, ground transportation, hotel, meals, and 
travel insurance. This letter is to serve only as an invitation to register for the meeting and an additional document 
to aid in the visa application process. 
 
For detailed meeting information, please visit http://vascular.org/vam-2024. If you should have any questions or 
require additional assistance, please email SVSmeetings@vascularsociety.org. We look forward to your 
participation at VAM24. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Courtney Miller, CMP 
Director of Meetings 
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